
Welcome Back to School!

Dear 7th-12th grade Students and Families,

We hope you’re as excited as we are for the start of a new school year! As we prepare to welcome you back, we want
to ensure that everyone is set up for a successful first day on Monday August 26th.

If you weren’t able to attend our recent Open House, please make your way to the Multi-Purpose Room (MPR) on the
first day of school. There, you will be able to:

● Pick Up Your Schedule: Our friendly staff will be available to assist you with any questions and to provide
you with your class schedule for the year.

● Collect Your Chromebook: If you haven’t received your Chromebook yet, this is the time to pick it up. Our
team will make sure you have all the necessary tools to start the year off right.

Please plan to arrive a little early to allow time for these important tasks. We want to ensure that you’re all set and
ready to dive into your classes with everything you need. If you have your schedule and Chromebook please head
directly to your first period class.

We’re thrilled to have you back and can’t wait to see all the wonderful things we’ll achieve together this year. If you
have any questions before school starts, feel free to reach out to the main office. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead!

Looking forward to meeting everyone,

Mark Gudger

Mark Gudger
Principal
Quilcene PK-12 Schools


